
 

 

November 18, 2024  
 
Dear Charles County Public Schools (CCPS) community:  
 
I am aware of the heartache and anger the recent incident at C. Paul Barnhart Elementary School has 
caused our community and I appreciate the continued support, understanding and patience as Charles 
County Public Schools (CCPS) and Barnhart administrators work to fully investigate the incident.  
 
CCPS continues to support the families of the students involved. The students are not presently at school. 
We have been working privately with 


